

The Ryde School

Pleasant Rise, Hatfield, Herts, AL9 5DR

01707 267333 | www.ryde.herts.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Sue Thompson

23rd June 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Outdoor and Adventurous Week - 26th - 30th June 2023

The children are looking forward to our Outdoor and Adventurous Week that starts next week. This year the children should arrive at school in their school uniform and have a change of clothes available for any outdoor activities they will be taking part in, just as they do for Forest School sessions.

The children will be taking part in activities in the grounds throughout the week, and some classes may use The Dell. For these activities, the children should have clothes with long sleeves and legs need to be covered too. This will protect the children from scratches, grazes etc. (No sandals or flip flops please).

Mrs Burns and the class teachers work hard to plan interesting and engaging activities for the children throughout the week. All children will have the opportunity to cook outdoors, build a den and learn a forest school skill.

Please make sure that the children are suitably prepared for the weather as the activities will continue whatever the weather. Please make sure they wear sun cream, hats and waterproofs if necessary.

I am sure the children, and the staff, will have a very motivating and fulfilling week.

Yours sincerely

Covoline Curtis













